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Andrea Alsip

From: Angie Vici [avici@harris-sheaffer.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, January 14, 2009 12:16 PM»
To: Andrea Alsip

Cc: maltmeyer@harris-sheaffer.com

Subject: RE: Suite 616 Tower Two (Flores)

Opps sorry it was deposited on January 2, 2009. Thanks for all your help. Once again sorry for any confusion.
PS We deposited the December cheque today.

Angie Vici

Law Clerk
avici@harris-sheaffer.com
Direct (416) 250-3698

Harris, Sheaffer LLP
Barristers & Solicitors

Yonge Corporate Centre
4100 Yonge Street, Suite 610
Toronto, Ontario M2P 2B5
Tel: 416-250-5800

Fax: 416-250-5300

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message and the information contained therein is intended only for the use of the individual or entity
to which it is addressed. The message may be protected by solicitor client-privilege and contain information that is confidential and
exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of
this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify Harris, Sheaffer LLP
immediately by contacting (416) 250-5800 and delete this electronic message from your computer system and that of your
Internet Service Provider. Please note that any information provided via electronic messaging will be collected in accordance with
Harris, Sheaffer LLP's Privacy Policy (the "Policy"), which adopts the "Firm Privacy Policy" provisions provided by the Lawyer's
Professional Indemnity Company, in compliance with the requirements of the Personal Information Protection and Electronic
Documents Act, S.C. 2000 c.5., as amended. This Policy is available upon request from Harris, Sheaffer LLP.

From: Andrea Alsip [mailto:andrea@Iifeatparkside.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 12:08 PM

To: Angie Vici

Subject: RE: Suite 616 Tower Two (Flores)

Cheque #325 was not altered. It was sent to you in October yearly December sometime- As far as | know and according to the
purchaser it as already withdrawn from her account- please double check your deposit report to confirm this. | believe it was only
the one cheque that she was concerned about.

Andrea

PARKSIDE VILLAGE

465 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD WEST
MISSISSAUCA, ON L5B OE3

T: 905 273 9333

F: 905 273 7772

LIFEATPARKSIDE.COM

From: Angie Vici [mailto:avici@harris-sheaffer.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2009 11:59 AM

To: Andrea Alsip

Cc: maltmeyer@harris-sheaffer.com

14-01-2009



